

Twelvetree Avenue, Werrington Peterborough, PE4 5DT

Telephone:

01733 577600

Website:

www.williamlawceschool.co.uk

Email:

office@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs T A Cunningham B Ed (Hons)

Learning Living Loving Together

18th October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 3 visit to the Faizan e Madina Mosque Wednesday 12th February

An educational visit, to support the Spring Term RE study of Islam has been arranged to the Faizan e Madina Mosque in Gladstone Street. Year 3 children will be visiting this mosque on Wednesday 12th February. We will be leaving school at 9.30am after assembly, and returning by 12.30pm.

- The children need to wear school uniform; all children need to have their legs covered.
- All children and adults helping will need to bring a form of head covering which can be a hat e.g. a baseball cap.
- Depending on the weather children may need to bring a waterproof coat.

To cover the cost of coach travel, we are asking for a contribution of £2.30. All payments are to be made on ParentPay and consent for your child to travel to and from the venue on a coach will be required when making payment.

In line with school policy there is no charge for families in receipt of pupil premium based free school meals. If you are in receipt of pupil premium free school meals, you will receive an email from Mrs Wardell to consent to your child travelling to and from the mosque to participate in this activity.

I would appreciate some help from parents with this visit; if you are available on 12th February, email office@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

























